
 

 

 

 
 

Old Senoia Road Culvert Replacement - Update 
 

Fayette County, Georgia – May 9, 2019 – Old Senoia Road is currently closed to thru traffic at Perry Creek 

for a SPLOST stormwater pipe replacement project.  The contractor, McCoy Grading, began excavating pipe 

and replacing the water line in April. 

 

The location of the current gas line for this project was deemed not to be in conflict with the new culvert 

location. However, during excavation it was discovered that the gas line is in a different location than 

initially stated and will need to be relocated.  Atlanta Gas-Light Southern Co. posted the project out for bid 

with an expedited turn-around. The relocation of the gas line may delay the project up to an additional 45 

days. 

 

Citizens are encouraged to visit the County’s webpage to gain the latest updates on all 2017 SPLOST and 

projects.  Webpage: http://www.fayettecountyga.gov/splost-2017/ 

 

Please contact Fayette County at 770-320-6010 or publicworks@fayettecountyga.gov for additional 

information. 
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